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Welcome to Sycamore Class
Hello,
I am very pleased to officially announce that I am going to be your year 5 teacher. We will also have Mrs Webb working as learning support assistant in our class.  
A little about me 
I’m thrilled to be teaching in my second year at Pear Tree Mead and excited to explore many fascinating topics with you! I have a big passion for football and have played for several women’s teams in my region — even competing against well-known clubs like Tottenham Hotspur. Another one of my passions is travelling. I love discovering new countries, experiencing different cultures, and visiting famous football stadiums around the world. So far, my favourite place I’ve visited is Paris, France! I also enjoy hiking and love the challenge of reaching new heights — I’ve climbed both Snowdon and Scafell Pike!
Our Year
We have an exciting year of learning ahead! We'll begin by exploring the fascinating world of the Vikings and discovering what life was like during that remarkable time. Next, we'll dive into Ancient Greece, uncovering the stories of powerful gods and goddesses. Finally, we'll end the year by looking at the events of World War II and its impact on the world.
Over the summer holidays, I will be working to make our classroom a lovely and exciting place to learn in and to get it ready for you all in September!
I hope you have a lovely summer holiday, and I really am looking forward to seeing you all again and I can’t wait to have an amazing year in year 5!
Take care, stay safe,
Miss Ferran
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